Notice of Cancellation

BROAD BEACH GEOLOGIC HAZARD ABATEMENT DISTRICT
REGULAR MEETING
March 2, 2014
31330 Broad Beach Road, Malibu, CA 90265

NOTICE IS GIVEN that the March 2, 2014 Regular Meeting of the Board of Directors
of the Broad Beach Geologic Hazard Abatement District has been cancelled due to alack of
quorum. The next Regular Meeting will be scheduled and noticed at a date in the future, and has
been tentatively set for April 19, 2014 at 9:00 a.m.

I, Bernadette O'Neill, Clerk of the Broad Beach Geologic Hazard Abatement District,
certify that this Notice of Cancellation of the March 2, 2014 Regular Meeting of the Broad was
posted on March 3, 2014.
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BERNADETTE O'NEILL, Clerk
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